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Our new solid-state transmitter was 
delivered on October 9th. We of 
course are very anxious to get it 
installed and running to provide you 
the listener with the most reliable, 
best quality signal possible.
Unfortunately, due to other 
commitments at other radio stations 
by the installation engineer, work has
not yet begun as we were led to 
believe it would be, but hopefully 
should start any day. When work 
does begin it will be a several week 
process. I pray and hope that by the 
next newsletter I can report to you 
that it's installed and transmitting. 
The total cost installed for this new 
transmitter will be $50,000 and as to 
date we have received $7,140 from 
44 partners. 
THANK YOU FOR THE GIFT OF 
SOUTHERN GOSPEL CHRISTIAN
RADIO to this area. Your gift 
towards the purchase of this new 
transmitter will continue to give for 
years to come. For over 17 years the 
old transmitter 

broadcast the GOOD NEWS OF 
JESUS CHRIST and we believe that 
countless lives have been touched, 
encouraged, strengthened and made 
better by it. The old transmitter is at 
the end of it's life and your gift, be it 
big or small, will ensure the 
continuation of this great work. 
Deuteronomy 25:4 states, “Thou shalt 
not muzzle the ox when he treadeth out
the corn.” What that means is, that 
whatever is doing the
work must be fed in order for the work
to continue. KJIR stands for KING 
JESUS IS RETURNING,
Jesus Himself stated in Luke 18:8 
“...Nevertheless when the Son of man 
cometh, shall He find faith on
the earth?” When He gets here we 
want to be found trusting in HIM and 
continuing the work He has
entrusted to us. Perhaps you are a 
business owner and would like to give 
a one time gift towards the
purchase of our new transmitter, please
keep in mind that all donations to KJIR
are tax deductible. The regular 
monthly support that we receive is just 
as important and we want to thank all 
of you regular
monthly gifts as well. Last month I put

of you for your regular monthly 
gifts as well. Last month, I put out 
a call for churches to come on as 
underwriters of KJIR and
we would like to thank Salem 
Baptist Church over by Center, 
Missouri for responding to the call.
If your church would like to 
answer the call and support as an 
underwriter let us know. For a $50 
donation each month, which is a 
special low rate for churches only, 
we will produce a radio spot for 
your church and air it once 
everyday. It's a great way to get the
word out about your church and at 
the same time support Christian 
radio. We also are looking for 
more businesses to become 
underwriters here at KJIR. While 
underwriting is not advertising, it 
can provide your business with 
some of the same
benefits plus some that commercial
advertising can’t offer. Research 
indicates that Christian radio is an 
excellent public relations tool.  
Listeners



Continuing…

have a positive image of companies that support Christian
radio and report their purchasing decisions are positively 
influenced by such support. Isn't that
awesome! It says a lot about a business that will support 
Christian radio. So, give us a call at 
217-221-9410 and we will get you on the air as a 
supporter of Christian radio. November is the month of 
Thanksgiving when thoughts of gratitude seem so 
prevalent. We here at KJIR thank the LORD all year
long for you, our listeners, supporters, underwriters and 
those who pray for us. Jesus uses you to bless
us and WE THANK YOU! 1 Thessalonians 5:18 says, 
“In every thing GIVE THANKS: for this is the
will of GOD in CHRIST JESUS concerning you.” GOD 
BLESS YOU AND HAVE A HAPPY
THANKSGIVING!

Michael Wortman 
 

KJIR DONATIONS                 MONTHLY GOAL
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TRANSMITTER DONATIONS               GOAL
                            OCTOBER 2017

$50,000
$45,000
$40,000
$35,000
$30,000
$25,000
$20,000
$15,000
$10,000                     $7140 
$ 5,000              

$  0

Thank You… to our Underwriters in 2017

Bethel Assembly of God Church
State Farm Insurance/Craig Spratt
Durham United Methodist Church
Emmanuel Church of the Nazarene

First Assembly of God Church – Ewing, MO
Grandview Church

Heartland Ministries
Heimer & Associates Accounting - Tax Service

Heimer Construction
Huse Communications

Landmark Irrigation, Inc.
Monroe Tire & Battery
Salem Baptist Church

Shottenkirk KIA
Summer’s Outpost Auto Repair

The Gospel Shed
Westown Ford

 

Thank You Donating Churches in 2017
Augusta Assembly of God Church

Benville Union Church
Faith Missions Outreach Church

First Assembly of God Church - Ewing
Nelsonville Assembly of God Church

Open Arms Ministries Church
Peno Baptist Church

Salt River Christian Church


